Mrs. Anne Wilson 4343 Glen Eden Drive Nashville, TN 37205

Dear Mrs. Wilson:

I want to thank you for your generous gift which makes possible the replacement of half of our student machines in The Courtenay Language Center.

The original machines are no longer manufactured and replacement parts are not available. Unfortunately, this means that we have not been able to repair some of our machines as needed. Your gift enables us to purchase fifteen Wollensak cassette units which are especially designed for language laboratories, and it will also provide for the purchase of a high-speed tape duplicator. We shall use the Wollensaks to replace fifteen of our reel-to-reel machines, which will be retired and kept as a source of replacement parts for the fifteen reel-to-reel machines left in service. This will mean that we shall continue to have thirty student positions, which I judge to be important for our use.

We believe that what we do at Southwestern is important enough to be done well, and we depend upon the generosity of friends of the college to provide us with many of the tools of teaching and learning. Thank you for helping us in this important way.

Sincerely yours,

Donald W. Tucker, Director Emily Simpson Courtenay Language Center

cc: President Daughdrill

